
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

RICARDO STREET – ROAD CLOSURE 
 

WHERE? Ricardo Street will be closed to traffic from Melville Street to Niagara 
Parkway. 

 

WHEN? Monday, July 25th to Friday, July 29th   Between the hours of 7:00 am until 3:00 
pm. 

 

COMMUNICATION: This area will be closed to all vehicle traffic (local traffic permitted 
only). 

 

CONTACT: If you have any questions, contact Casey Sharpe, Supervisor of Road, at 
905-468-3266 
 
  

 


